PO Box 488, Halifax, Nova Scotia, Canada B3J 2R8 • Telephone 902 424-3377 Fax 902 424-0559 • www.gov.ns.ca

September 22, 2004

Mr. Paul Tubiana PO Box 21832 Lehigh Valley, Pennsylvania 18002-1832 USA

Dear Mr. Tubiana:

Thank you for your e-mail dated September 12, 2004, regarding your diabetes research study.

I have forwarded your e-mail to the Diabetes Care Program of Nova Scotia for their information.

Once again, thank you for informing us of your research.

Yours truly,

Angus MacIsaac

enge has brave

c: Ms. Peggy Dunbar, Coordinator, DCPNS